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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Devin Campbell <devin@psofsalem.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 8:59 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
What is harder for an employee to survive?  Working for a business that can stay in business or not having a job?.  Here 
is a test to run before adding expensive socialist programs.  "Is it good for small business? If it is it's good for the state." 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Devin Campbell 
1133 Lansford Dr SE 
Salem, OR 97302 
devin@psofsalem.com 
 


